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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2019-012 

Date:  Feb. 28, 2019 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Gabriel Assis, Manager, Player Development Program  

Subject:  Canada Soccer Club Licensing Program – Applications Open     

Ontario Soccer will open applications to the “Canada Soccer Club Licensing Program” on March 1, 

2019.  

Clubs and Private Academies wishing to apply for the highest level within the program, “National 

Youth Club License,” must be accepted into OPDL via the Application & Selection Process outlined on 

Bulletin I2019-010. 

 

The following is important information about the application process for the other three levels, 

“Provincial Level 2”, “Provincial Level 1” and “Standards for Quality Soccer” 

All information and documentation shall be submitted online. This includes the initial letter of intent 

and all documentation to follow. Interested organizations (Clubs) are required to provide a “Letter of 

Good Standing” from their District Association when submitting their Letter of Intent. This requirement 

is not applicable to Ontario Recognized Academies (ORA). 

Application timelines are described below: 

 March 1 – March 17 – Letters of Intent submitted to Ontario Soccer via this portal. 

 March 22 to April 30 – Submission of Application by interested Organizations 

 May 1 to July 31 – Review of Applications by Ontario Soccer 

 August 31 – Announcement of successful organizations 

Timelines of submission shall be followed by all applicants. Any organization failing to submit 

information by established deadlines will not be considered for the Program. 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/4431386-canada-soccer-club-licensing-program-
https://cdn2.sportngin.com/attachments/document/8427-1797976/I2019-010_-_OPDL_RFP.pdf?_ga=2.208647890.1198778483.1551112965-305646116.1547839730
http://osa.informz.ca/z/cjUucD9taT0xMDYxNjU4JnA9MSZ1PTkyMTEwMjc3MiZsaT0xMzczODU0OA/index.html
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If you have any further questions about the process, please contact Gabriella Trichilo 

mailto:gtrichilo@ontariosoccer.net?subject=Canada%20Soccer%20Club%20Licensing%20Program%20-%202019%20Application

